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1. The Board approved to grant provisional membership to Norfolk Island Boxing 
Association (NIBA) until the next Ordinary Congress meeting in December 
2023 
 

2. The Board approved to grant provisional membership to SwissBoxing  until the 
next Ordinary Congress meeting in December 2023 

 
3. The Board approved to disclose the above decision and publish its copy on the 

IBA website. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Umar Kremlev 
President of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Lausanne, October 25, 2023 
 
 
To: IBA Board of Directors 
 
 
Mail vote decision: Request to grant two provisional memberships until next Ordinary 
Congress meeting 

 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
 
Following the email vote sent to you on October 20, 2023, I would like to inform you 
that the following decisions have been made: 
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